11/19/2014 6:05:33 AM
MEETING IN MUMBAI TODAY

Dear Ms Veldran,

Please convey my compliments to the Governor for taking out time from her busy schedule to interact
with us. With her pragmatic and practical thoughts, which she shared with us, she established an
instant connect. Her statement that she was not too concerned with how different she appeared to be
, While growing up as a young girl, but always made efforts to highlight the similarities, is a wise
lesson in todays globalised environment. The meeting reinforced the fact that how different we may
appear, how far we may have travelled, intrinsically we are so similar.

Many of us back in Amritsar follow her progress and are proud of her achievements.

| would request you to convey to the Governor my warm regards and to Mr Haley who has been such
a wonderful support to her.

Thanking you
Neera Saggi
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